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Sent: 22 March 2016 16:13
To: Planning Policy Team, Brentwood Borough Council
Cc: 'clare'
Subject: LDP consultation 2016
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Dear Sirs

I object to The London Development Plan, there is only a housing shortage due to People moving into Brentwood
and the already overcrowded south East.

The solution is for the government to address the North south divide, not to encourage it by building more
properties in the south east.

To build properties on Green belt Land is Fundamentally wrong!

Adrian Baldock
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